12 December 2014

Dear Mr Bell

Notification of intended tree works (conservation area); Rear Garden, 30 Daleham Gardens

We wish to fell a Leylandii tree in our garden, close to the boundary with 8 Akenside Road — the one
closest to 8 Akenside Road’s rear wall.

Yours sincerely,

Christopher & Jan Balogh



